June 13, 1972

Mrs. Zaroohi K., Mihram
2444 Troy Road
Schenectady 9, New York

Dear Mrs. Mihran:

We were very pleased to receive a copy of
your autobiography "Freedom Fever" which you so
kindly donated to our Diocesan Library.

Thank you very much; it is a meaningful
addition to our Library.

cincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



